Special mention should be made of Mr. Dave Bell, Director of the Inquiries Secretariat of Transport Canada, and Mr. Art Lyon of the staff of the Minister of Transport. As "outsiders" performing a task for government, we very much appreciated their guidance in our meetings and consultations with senior government officials.

Warren Everson, Chief of Staff to the Honourable Doug Lewis, Former Minister of Transport, was especially interested in our work. We are grateful for his penetrating and incisive questions which helped to focus our thinking.

At various times we were assisted by personnel of Transport Canada, the National Transportation Agency, the Department of External Affairs, the Department of Employment and Immigration, the Bureau of Competition Policy of Consumer and Corporate Affairs Canada, the Aviation Statistics Centre of Statistics Canada and Tourism Canada which is part of Industry, Science and Technology Canada. This assistance was generously and competently provided.

At our request presentations were made to us by Geoffrey Elliot, Canada's former Chief Air Negotiator, and Joseph Chesen, former U.S. advisor on bilaterals. We appreciate the time and effort expended by them to assist us and found their observations and recommendations most helpful.

We were assisted by the generous cooperation of a number of foreign governments, departments and agencies. These include the United States Departments of Transportation and Justice, the Governments of Australia, Belgium, France, Hong Kong, Japan, Netherlands, New Zealand, Thailand, Singapore and the United Kingdom, the Air Transport User Committee, the Commission of the European Communities, the European Civil Aviation Conference and the International Civil Airports Association.